From: Clovis, Meg x4913 Received 3/10/2004

Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2004 9:34 AM #18
To: McCue, Thom 883-7528

Subject: RE: Pebble beach DEIR

Hi Thom:

I've reviewed the Cultural Resources section of the DEIR and found it curious that they did not
mention Kent Seavey's evaluation of the Equestrian Center's buildings. Although | have not seen
his report, | understand that he determined that the buildings were historically significant for the
purposes of CEQA. | think this should be addressed.

From: McCue, Thom 883-7528
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2004 1:26 PM
To: Clovis, Meg x4913

Subject: RE: Pebble beach DEIR

Yes, please

From: Clovis, Meg x4913

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2004 11:36 AM
To: McCue, Thom 883-7528

Subject: Pebble beach DEIR

Hi Thom:
Do we send our comments re: the Pebble Beach DEIR directly to you?

Meg Clovis

Cultural Affairs Manager
Monterey County Parks Dept.
831-755-4913
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